
There Is Power In The Blood Of Jesus

Satan separated man from God by getting Adam to sin. When sin is 
removed, man once again becomes one with his Creator. God's plan 
to remove the sin of man was a secret, and Satan was completely 
fooled by it. Satan didn't understand that God was going to use 
Jesus’ blood to remove man's sin. Scripture proves this...
1 Corinthians 2:7-8 KJV But we speak the wisdom of God in a 
mystery, even the hidden wisdom, which God ordained before the 
world unto our glory: [8] Which none of the princes of this 
world knew: for had they known it, they would not have crucified 
the Lord of glory.
Notice the word ‘mystery’; this is a King James word for secret. 
Through Jesus’ crucifixion, man's sins could be removed by the 
shed blood of Jesus. Let's look at Scripture verses showing that 
the blood of Jesus removes sin.
Romans 3:23-25 NLT For everyone has sinned; we all fall short of 
God's glorious standard. [24] Yet God, in His grace, freely 
makes us right in His sight. He did this through Christ Jesus 
when He freed us from the penalty for our sins. [25] For God 
presented Jesus as the sacrifice for sin. People are made right 
with God when they believe that Jesus sacrificed His life, 
shedding His blood. This sacrifice shows that God was being fair 
when He held back and did not punish those who sinned in times 
past,
Romans 5:8-9 KJV But God commendeth His love toward us, in that, 
while we were yet sinners, Christ died for us. [9] Much more 
then, being now justified by His blood, we shall be saved from 
wrath through Him.
Ephesians 1:7 KJV In whom we have redemption through His blood, 
the forgiveness of sins, according to the riches of His grace;
Hebrews 9:11-12 NCV But when Christ came as the High Priest of 
the good things we now have, He entered the greater and more 
perfect tent. It is not made by humans and does not belong to 
this world. [12] Christ entered the Most Holy Place only once- 
and for all time. He did not take with Him the blood of goats 
and calves. His sacrifice was His own blood, and by it He set us 
free from sin forever.
Hebrews 9:22 NCV The law says that almost everything must bemade 
clean by blood, and sins cannot be forgiven without blood to 
show death.
Jesus died for our sins, and His blood is the proof of His 
death; or you might say that His blood is the death certificate. 
Jesus’ will and testament came in force when He died. Because He 
died, all of His heirs can receive His inheritance. And we are 



His heirs!!
Hebrews 9:14-17 KJV How much more shall the blood of Christ, who 
through the eternal Spirit offered Himself without spot to God, 
purge your conscience from dead works to serve the living God? 
[15] And for this cause He is the mediator of the New Testament, 
that by means of death, for the redemption of the transgressions 
that were under the first testament, they which are called might 
receive the promise of eternal inheritance. [16] For where a 
testament is, there must also of necessity be the death of the 
testator. [17] For a testament is of force after men are dead: 
otherwise it is of no strength at all while the testator liveth.
Today everyone that receives Jesus as their Savior and Lord 
becomes heirs of Jesus by His death. We inherit all that He is 
and has. When a person writes a will on this earth, at his death 
the heirs can receive his inheritance if the death certificate 
is filed as proof of his death. The blood of Jesus has been 
filed in Heaven on the mercy seat, and now every Christian can 
receive His inheritance by faith and confession!
I encourage you today; don't live on your own wealth and 
abilities. Receive His inheritance today!

Love you, Pastor Paul


